
Holiday in home groups
Last Updated Friday, 01 March 2013 09:50

On September 25 there was tea drinking on small groups.

  

It was on the occasion of the completion of studying of the Ephesians. This book of the Bible
taught us many things. Apostle Paul tells about many aspects of Christian life. On groups we
could remember these manuals, and also share how we put them into practice.

  

On youth group there was a double holiday. The youth celebrated anniversary of the beginning
of the service.

  

On group of Galina Rihter we had a guest - brother Dmitry from Novovoronezh. He is diacon in
the Novovoronezh church. Dmitry also shared those blessings which they have in the service.

 1 / 2



Holiday in home groups
Last Updated Friday, 01 March 2013 09:50

  This holiday is one more mark in service of small groups. May God bless this service and willhelp us to do Hiis will!
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